
 

 NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING ON BUDGET  

 
The City Council for the City of Abernathy, Texas, will a public hearing on the 2019-2020 Fiscal 

Budget of the City of Abernathy, Texas (Budget) on Monday, August 12, 2018 at 7:00 p.m. in the 

City Council Chambers at City Hall located at 811 Avenue D in Abernathy, Texas 79311. The 

meeting will be held for the purpose of receiving community input on the Budget, which will cover 

the Fiscal Year beginning October 1, 2019 and ending September 30, 2020.  

 
THIS BUDGET SUPPORTS AN UNCHANGED 
PROPERTY TAX RATE OF $0.5900/$100.00 
VALUATION.  
 
 THIS BUDGET WILL RAISE MORE REVENUE FROM 
PROPERTY TAXES THAN LAST YEAR’S BUDGET BY 
AN AMOUNT OF $25,151 WHICH IS A 4.340 PERCENT 
INCREASE FROM LAST YEAR’S BUDGET. THE 
PROPERTY TAX REVENUE TO BE RAISED FROM 
NEW PROPERTY ADDED TO THE TAX ROLL THIS 
YEAR IS $4,192.  

 
All citizens and interested persons are encouraged to attend the hearing and present their views to the 

City Council. All citizens and interested persons shall be given an opportunity to be heard for or 

against any item or the amount of any item contained in the proposed Budget. City Hall is accessible 

to the disabled. Disabled individuals who might have difficulty attending these public meetings 

should contact the City Secretary’s Office at (806) 298-42546 to arrange for special assistance. If 

anyone interested in attending these hearings requires a translator, please contact the City Secretary’s 

Office prior to the hearings so arrangements can be made.  

 

A copy of the proposed Budget is available for viewing during normal business hours at the office of 

the City Secretary and the Abernathy Public Library, both being at City Hall, 811 Avenue D, 

Abernathy, Texas. A digital copy is available on the City’s website at www.cityofabernathy.org. 


